

Oak Ridge Elementary School

8791 West 103rd Street Palos Hills, Illinois 60465 Office: 708-598-5713 Fax: 708-430-8648

http://www.npd117.net/oakridge

Ms. Elizabeth Reich, Principal Mrs. Kristin Reingruber, Assistant Principal Mrs. Kim Pietryla, ELA Team Leader Mr. Kevin Buscemi, Math Team Leader

March 7, 2017

Dear Oak Ridge Families,

Oak Ridge School and NPD117 are pleased to announce the addition of text message alerts as a part of our home/school communication strategy!

Text messaging will be used to communicate important school event and safety information.

Due to protocols established by wireless carriers and industry regulators, you MUST enroll in this service if you are interested in receiving text messages from Oak Ridge School and NPD117. PLEASE FOLLOW THE STEPS BELOW IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN RECEIVING TEXT MESSAGE ALERTS.

To ensure you receive text messages alerts, you must text Y to 67587

You will immediately receive a confirmation text message that registers you for future communication from Oak Ridge and NPD117.

If you <u>do not</u> receive a message back that says "You're registered 4 SchoolMessenger notifications..." it means that we do not have your cell phone number in our system.

To receive future communication and for safety reasons, please contact the Oak Ridge School office immediately if you need to update your cell phone number(s) in our system.

Please contact the Oak Ridge School office if you have any additional questions regarding this service.

